WINDSOR CASTLE

28th April, 2015

L U Cufpos,

Thank you for your letter of 25th February to the Private
Secretary regarding the Planning (Wales) Bill. I have laid this
submission before The Queen and can confirm that Her Majesty has
given her consent to this Bill.

¥/o\)4 ﬂ_

Mr. Edward Young
Deputy Private Secretary to The Queen

Desmond Clifford, Esq.



